From: Aidan Daly <aidandal@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 12:10:45 PM
To: Liona O'Toole
Subject: Re; Disgusting Stench in Lucan Area 
 
Dear Liona,

Can you please contact the EPA (environmental protection agency)
as a matter of urgency regarding the ongoing stench. It is absolutely
sickening,, windows must be kept closed. Its not acceptable and
the EPA must act immediately. 

We had this problem during the summer also. Supervalue on the 
Celbridge Road had to keep all doors and windows closed during the
warm weather.

We believe the stench is coming from a farm on the Celbridge Road
who are spraying chemicals..this is not slurry for the farm.
I dont believe its coming from the Department of Agriculture plant at 
Backweston on Celbridge Road.

We would really appreciate if you could urgently make representations on our
behalf to the EPA.

Kind Regards,

Aidan Daly,

Weston Park  
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